
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University 

MontrealA. E. MORGAN

27th April 1937.

Dear Sir,

1 directed by she Principal to acknowledge 
and thank you for your letter of the 22bc April wnich has 
been referred to tits Secretary of the Students* Society arri 
will be brought to the attention of any students who might

<r

be interested in a trip such as you outline.

lours faithfully,

Principal*s Secretary.

H. A. tnaw, Esq.,
Shaw Stearnshap Co., Ltd., 
Halifax, S. S.


